
From: Kalpesh Chauhan < >  
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 10:29 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>; Tejal Chauhan < >; Kalpesh Chauhan 
< > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]IMPORTANT: submission regarding Variance request A-2024-0185 - 12 Janetville 
Street 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Secretary/Treasurer,  
 
Please accept the attached PDF with regards to the matter of the variance request A-2024-
0185.   
 
https://youtu.be/foW1Kek8egw 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
--  
Kal Chauhan 
10 Janetville St, Brampton, ON L6P 2A3 

 
 

 
 


